
 
 

November 19, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
Boardsec@oeb.ca 

Sent Via Email and RESS  

RE: Brantford Power Application for Jan. 2021 IRM Rates (Case No. EB-2020-0006) IPI Level Election 

Dear Ms. Long.  

Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) has received and reviewed the OEB’s Letter of November 9th, 2020 
regarding 2021 Inflation Parameters ( the “Letter”). 

In the Letter, the OEB provided Local Distribution Companies with “the discretion of electing the 
calculated IPI level per the OEB-approved methodology[… ]or a lower value”. 

BPI is writing to confirm its election to apply the calculated value per the OEB specific methodology, ie: 
2.2% for Local Distribution Companies. BPI has been assigned a stretch factor of 0.3% and therefore 
expects the IRM adjustment applicable for January 1, 2021 rates to be 1.9%.   

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 

Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 
150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 
O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477| M: 519-717-5327  
ostefan@brantford.ca | www.brantfordpower.com |     

 
CC:  Brian D’Amboise, Brantford Power  
 Christiane Wong, Ontario Energy Board  
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